

Meeting the staffing needs of Independent Pharmacies for over 38 years.



During this difficult time, our lives are changing in ways that were unimaginable just a week ago. As a pharmacy owner, you are balancing a series of actions to help your patients, your community, your employees, your family and of course yourselves. Some of you may be pushed to the max and require some additional help.

We, as community pharmacists, are all in this together and we would like to be of help during what has become stressful times for us all.

Effective immediately, PRS will discount rates and waive minimum shift requirements through April 25, 2020.

Call Rhonda at 1-800-338-3688 or email rhonda.kvocak@prsrx.com